
 
 

 

     May 23, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman  Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations, Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the San Pedro Springs Park project for Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of San Antonio, located at 100 West Houston Street, San 

Antonio, TX 78205.  

 

This funding will be used to renovate portions of San Pedro Springs Park in order to increase the 

accessibility of reactional space to better serve the city’s residents with disabilities. This project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because ADA renovations are prioritized to improve and 

accommodate the needs of a diverse population in the City of San Antonio. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes as described in the 

Department of Housing and Urban Development Economic Development Initiative 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2) 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

M 
Joaquin Castro 

Member of Congress 


